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Media Statement 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 6, 2024  
    
We have received and appreciate the heartfelt concerns from many residents regarding the health 
and well-being of our City Manager, Greg Murray. On Friday, August 2nd, Greg experienced a 
medical issue while at a local establishment with friends, which required him to be admitted to 
ShorePoint Hospital in Punta Gorda. We are relieved to share that his condition was promptly 
addressed, successfully regulating his blood chemistry. By the afternoon of August 3rd, Greg was 
able to return home, was out working, and has followed up with his physician for additional care. 
 
Greg deeply regrets any distress or confusion that may have arisen during this episode. Greg values 
the trust and support of our community and is committed to continuing to address any concerns in 
the City with the utmost sincerity and respect. 
 
 

 

# # # 
 


